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St. Serra Students Participated in the S.C.O.R.E. Street Hockey Shootout on
May 6, 2023

The Anaheim Ducks hosted their annual S.C.O.R.E. Street Hockey event on Saturday, May 6,
and the St. Serra fourth grade students who participated had a great time. “It was a great
event, so well organized by the Ducks,” said Mrs. Ellen Burrola, Assistant Principal of the
Lower School. “The kids had fun!” Our St. Serra team advanced from pool play to bracket play,
where they were eliminated. There were a total of 24 teams in the tournament, with just one
team emerging from single-elimination bracket play as the overall winner. Many thanks to
Coaches Vlad Anderson and John Rodriguez; “Coach Rod” has been coaching our St. Serra
street hockey team as a volunteer for the past 10 years. “He is so motivating, and the kids look
up to him and respect him as a coach,” Mrs. Burrola shared. St. Serra is proud of our fourth
graders for representing our school and participating in the tournament! CLICK HERE to view
photos from the event - thank you Irvin Family for sharing!

Upcoming Schedule of Events - Week of May 15 to 19
(Note: this may not be a complete schedule of upcoming games, practices and/or events)

Outside of this weekend’s track meet, spring sports have concluded. See you all next year!

Upcoming Track Meet Information

SATURDAY, May 20:
Grades 1-4 at Aliso Viejo HS @ 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

SUNDAY, May 21:
Grades 5-8 at Aliso Viejo HS @ 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.
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